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Supporting Pennsylvanians with developmental disabilities and their families to achieve greater independence, 
choice, and opportunity in their lives. 

Medication Administration Notification of System Upgrade 
and Lock-out Period starting October 10, 2024 Completed 

ODP Announcement 24-064 Update 

AUDIENCE: 

Medication Administration Trainers and Learners 

PURPOSE: 

To notify Trainers and Learners that the system upgrade for the Medication Administration 

system is now live and can be accessed by Trainers and Learners. 

DISCUSSION: 

The Medication Administration system underwent a system upgrade that started Thursday, 

October 10, 2024, and ended Wednesday, October 23, 2024 at 9:00am. The system is now 

available to learners and trainers.  

As a result of the upgrade, the user experience has been altered. Some functionality has 

changed, and documentation about any changes to the learner and trainer workflow will be 

provided during a webinar for Medication Administration Trainers on 10/25/2024 from 

10:00am-11:00am. Documentation will be available on the site shortly after the webinar has 

ended. Trainers can register for the webinar here.  

Most functionality has remained the same, and trainers may create and administer new classes 

and use the current documentation in the Trainer Resources section as reference.  

If you have questions about this upgrade,  you may contact the Medication Administration help 

desk website at www.mahelpdesk.com to log a ticket.  

https://medadmin.myodp.org/
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/1002194296293374815
http://www.mahelpdesk.com/

